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7th November 2022 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Next week (14th – 18th November) is anti-bullying week.  We would like to kick start the week with 
an Odd Sock Day on Monday the 14th November.  
 
We are not doing this to raise money, but to raise the profile of this important week and to help 
us reinforce the message it is OK to be different. The children will still wear their school uniform as 
usual, but we would like them to wear odd socks – the zanier the better!  
 
This year’s anti-bullying theme is ‘Reach Out’ where the message is to ‘reach out’ and come 
together to stop bullying. During assemblies next week, we will raise the profile of this week 
across the school. 
 

Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr Rob Litten 

Executive Headteacher 

 
 
 

http://www.newroadprimary.com/

